Hazelwood Central Families,
As we enter this school year, it is important to be reminded of our expectations for our students. We want to prepare students to achieve excellence outside of our school walls and part of doing that is ensuring that students dress in a way that demonstrates a culture of high expectations and excellence. While the dress code has not changed from the previous school year, we have heard your concerns and want to offer further clarification.
· Crop tops, sports bras, etc. are not to be worn in lieu of a shirt, blouse, top, etc.
· Shorts and skirts, must meet the "finger tip rule"
· Sagging pants are not allowed, students must wear their pants at their waist
· Low cut or revealing tops, shirts, etc. are not to be worn
· Tying shirts, tops, etc. which exposes your midriff, back, etc. are not appropriate
· Clothing that reveals undergarments are not to be worn
· Hats, hoods, and sunglasses(unless prescribed by a medical physician), are not appropriate
This policy is applicable to all Central students, regardless of gender. Any student found in violation of the HSD and CHS dress code will not be allowed admittance to school and/or class and be required to return to school with appropriate attire.
Students who refuse to change may be subject to disciplinary consequences. 
Additional information concerning the dress code can be viewed in the Student-Parent Handbook found on the HSD or CHS websites.

